
Windrush Bay Condominium Association, Inc.
Minutes of Workshop Meeting

May 9, 2017

A Board of Directors’ Workshop of the Windrush Bay 
Condominium Association, Inc. was held on Tuesday May 
9, 2017.  The president, vice president, treasurer and 
director were present. The meeting was called to order at 
9:51 a.m.

Others present, Dan Comstock of Smith Fence, David 
Martin representing the Pool Committee and Walter Babst 
representing the Patio/Deck Committee.

Items discussed were Pool Fence replacement, code 
requirements, materials and costs.  

The meeting was adjourned at 10:15 a.m.

Pat Altyn, WBCA VP
May 9, 2017


